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Facilities Services 

Posting of Notices 

The general posting of notices and signs within campus buildings and on the grounds of the University is 

allowable only on Bulletin Boards provided for this purpose. Official University Bulletin Boards are 

limited to official University communications. General Bulletin Boards are available for other postings. 

Posting of any item on painted surfaces, doors, or windows is prohibited. Items posted in violation of 

this policy will be removed, and the individual posting them will be assessed any costs of removal or 

repair of damage. 


